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Orange Gum students have 
been engaged in a myriad 
of activities this term.  

Alisa demonstrates a  
beautifully signed ‘N’ in our 
letters and sounds  session. 

Lily came back to us after 
long absence - and weren’t 
we pleased to see her? 

Orange Gum’s Great Static Standing 
Challenge took place: 

1. Rise to standing using furniture 
(table). 

2. Stand with hands on the table. 

3. Push away from the table and 
stand with feet not moving. 

4. Everyone counts out loud to see 
who can stand, unsupported and 
unmoving, for the longest.  

Who won?   

Why we’re all winners in Orange 
Gum, didn’t you know? 

Orange Gum 
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From the Principal’s desk …. 

Yirra Yaarkin Theatre Company 

Our school community celebrated NAIDOC Week 
earlier this term with a performance from the Yirra 
Yaarkin Theatre Company. This year’s 
performance, Djinda Kaatijin explored the stars 
and how they are culturally important to us. There 
was a mix of traditional Noongar dreaming stories 
and contemporary Indigenous storytelling 
throughout the performance which timed well with 
the anniversary of the first manned moon landing 
fifty years ago. Our thanks go to teacher Deanne 
Jones for organising this special event and 
accompanying learning resources again this year.   

Science Week 

Carson Street School’s Science 
Week continues the space 
theme with ‘Destination Moon, 
More Missions, More Science’.  
The STEM Team (Connie 
Jakopo, Lindsey Stabler and Tye 
Ranieri) have organised exciting science 
experiments and fun filled activities for us all to 
enjoy while we’re learning. Many thanks STEM 
Team! 

Book Week 

Term 3 is always a busy term 
however there’s also plenty of 
opportunity to be creative with 
learning opportunities. This week 
we celebrate Book Week with 
the theme of Reading is my Secret Power. The 
Student Council and school staff have planned an 
art activity, storytelling with a guest librarian, a 
pretend ‘super power’ event and of course, a 
‘Dress-up Day’. Thank you parents and care 
givers for your support with our Book Week fun.  

Paul Harris Rotary Award 

School Board Chair, Les Oszdolay and I were 
honoured to be present when Liz Green, the 
school’s ex-officio P&C President, received a 

Paul Harris Rotary Award for exemplary service 
to the community. Liz has been a hard working 
volunteer for many years and is a well deserving 
recipient of this prestigious award.   

Student Enrolments 2020 

School enrolment for 2020 is now open. If you 
know a family who is considering enrolling at 
Carson Street in 2020 please ask them to contact 
the school by phone, email or via the website. 
Enrolment Officer, Dallas Bird is available to 
assist families with enquiries.  

P&C Quiz Night 

The P&C Quiz Night is shaping up to be a 
fabulous event for our school community. I would 
like to extend a special thank you to P&C 
President, Alana Lwin and her team for their 
contributions towards planning and preparation. 
They’re working hard to ensure the night will be 
great fun for all. Tables of 8 are available and I 
encourage you to support our hard working P&C. 
All funds raised go towards supporting students 
at Carson Street.  

(WAESPAA) 
Conference  

Carson Street 
recently hosted a 
WAESPAA Conference Masterclass for thirty-two 
principals and international presenters. Delegates 
for the event praised the school for the 
professionalism displayed by staff and for the 
opportunities we provide for our students that 
help them to ‘shine’.  

The school also contributed to a special 
Showcase event themed ‘Inspirational 
Leadership’. Teachers Sarah Rowe and Talicia 
Dodd provided a presentation to delegates titled 
Inspiring Leadership in Students with Complex 
Communication Needs and Providing 
Opportunities for Leadership in all Staff. The 
presentation was based upon the amazing 
development of our Student Council and Hobby 
Clubs which has been led by both teachers, who 
are also amazing! 

As I mentioned earlier, Term 3 is a busy and 
exciting term that provides excellent opportunities 
for our students to engage in learning whilst 
having plenty of fun. I hope you also enjoy your 
child’s journey throughout the term. 

With best regards 
 
Ros Hamling  Principal 
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P&C News . . . 

The P&C is in full fundraiser mode. A huge thanks to Cinnamon Bonnefin for organising the 
Grill'd Local Matters competition in which Carson Street won first prize!! 

Wishing Fraser Ballantyne the best of luck on Sunday 25 August as 
he represents the school in the marathon division at the Chevron 
City to Surf. If you have not already done so please support him 
and our school by going to https://give.everydayhero.com/au/
running-for-carson-street-school and donate! 

The Father's Day raffle will be drawn on the 30th of August so get 
your tickets in. 

The P&C will be hosting the Bunnings Cannington (27 Liege St, 
Cannington) sausage sizzle on Sunday 1 September so please come 
down, bring your friends and buy a hotdog & drink or better still, help 
us man the bbq. We'll be there from 7am - 4pm so please get in touch 
if you can help out for an hour or two. 

The annual Quiz Night is fast approaching & already we have some fabulous prizes flooding in. Make 
sure you book your table ASAP so you don't miss out. If you would like to donate a prize please do so 
by dropping it at the office. To book your table go to www.trybooking.com/belxx  or click on the quiz 

flyer then go to “book now”. 

All monies raised this year are going 
towards a new mini bus for our students 
but we can not do it without your help. 
Corporate sponsorship would go a long 
way to helping us in our cause so if you 
know a company that may be interested 
PLEASE let us know. 

Finally... 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know that currently we have only 
two parents in the P&C? Whilst we would 
love to continue to support & enable our 
school, in order to do so, we really need 
some more families to get involved.  
 
EVERYONE IS WELCOME!   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Alana Lwin 
P&C President 

https://give.everydayhero.com/au/running-for-carson-street-school
https://give.everydayhero.com/au/running-for-carson-street-school
https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=535337&
https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=535337&
https://give.everydayhero.com/au/running-for-carson-street-school
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Ellaine demonstrating being the 

community kind at Bunnings,  

buying seedlings to plant. 

Tyrese is demonstrating being kind 

to the environment during our      

gardening session when we        

constructed a terrarium. 

Ryan is demonstrating being  

the learning kind by following  

instructions in our “How to  

grow a plant” book. 

The Rainbow Way 
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The Rainbow Way 

My name is Lukie.  

I am kind to the community. 

I enjoyed feeding the animals who 

came to Carson Street School  

for Sophia’s birthday. 

My name is Ian. 

I am kind to myself. 

I enjoy being outdoors 

and exploring the garden. 

My name is Zack. 

I am the achieving kind. 

I love music, and enjoy  

playing the drums. 
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Room 9 

Room 9 students have been keeping busy and having fun learning so far this term. We got to practice 
our fine motor skills in a game of pass the parcel for Amalie’s birthday party.        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Everyone has also 

been working really 

hard in our weekly 

task series.  

Keep up the 

awesome 

work guys! 
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Rose Gum 

 

Community Support 

Chaplain 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Our morning tea held on 9 August 
was a very productive and informative 
one with ARK Support Coordinators 
Haydn Busher and Bec Collins.  
Parents had the opportunity to meet 
and network with each other as 
well as learn some more about 
what is involved with planning 
for the NDIS. 
 
I am hoping to organize more 
parent networking opportunities 
for parents soon.  I am usually 
at school on Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays and am available 
for confidential chats and to 
catch up with parents during these times.   

My contact details are below.   

Warmest Regards, Marian Tetlow  0432 570 768   marian.tetlow2@education.wa.edu.au 

Rose Gum is learning to be kind to the environment 
with our term topic of gardening. So far we have       
explored plants in the garden and discussed what 
plants need to grow.    

mailto:marian.tetlow2@education.wa.edu.au
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Green Gum 

Green  Gum students really enjoyed  
patting the farm animals organised 
for Sophia’s birthday (a student from 
Rose Gum).  

 

Thank you Rose Gum for 
inviting us along! We had a ball!  

REACH 

To start Term 3 the 
Reach class celebrated 
100 days of school on 
Friday. We decorated 
our own cupcakes and practised counting in 10s 
to 100!  We had fun and felt accomplished    
making it to 100 whole days of school! 

Our class enjoyed the Djinda Kaatijin incursion. 
We learnt the moral of the story was that tech-
nology is fine in moderation - get back to nature! 

The Reach class 
have been busy   
gardening with a  
visit to Bunnings 
and building a     
terrarium.  

We are learning lots 
of aspects of       
gardening from the 
life cycle of a plant 
to sustainability.  
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Blue Gum 

In Term 3 Blue Gum students are journeying into the 
realm of fabulous fairy tales. We are reading and doing 
activities about some classics. Last week we read 
“Jack and the Beanstalk” and our current book is “3 
Billy Goats Gruff”. 

 

 

Red Gum 

Red Gum has had three busy weeks at school learning about native Australian animals! Look at what 
we have been up to!  
 
We enjoyed investigating a range of picture storybooks and 
listening to dreamtime stories about incredible Australian 
animals. Red Gum have been making art and craft, including 
kangaroos, koalas and emus, and finding some cute Aussie 
species in our school playground and in our sensory boxes.  
 
We met joey ‘Fred’ up close and really personal and made our 
own bush corner in the classroom. There has been dressing up 
and lots of games. 
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Hi! I’m Jess and I’m      
Australia’s first trained   
Conductor! 

I would like to thank the 
Conductive Education 
Charity of Western        
Australia (CECWA) for the 
financial support that they 
provided which went      
towards my living costs and 
the continual encourage-
ment during my studies in 
the UK. It really helped me 
to build my confidence in 
order to be able to         
complete this amazing  
journey.  

I’m ecstatic to be back at 
Carson Street School, 
working as a qualified  
Conductor and working 
with all the wonderful     
students! I am excited to be 
sharing my knowledge and 
putting this into practice.     
I am eager for further     
adventures ahead.  

Thank you!! 

We honoured past Director of Political Affairs Shane Jez and     
Director of Marketing Renae Telo for their passionate direction 
and volunteer work for CECWA in a committee dinner in June.  

Our final General Committee Meeting for the year is on Thursday 
22 August at 7:30pm. Please contact our Secretary, Caroline Fitz-
patrick  (caroline@conductiveedwa.com.au) for confirmation of 
location. We are always looking for new members, so please    
consider attending our AGM on Thursday 17 October at Carson 
Street at 7:30pm. Each committee position is held for a year, so 
all roles are up for re-election. Contact Caroline for an nomination 
form. 

mailto:caroline@conductiveedwa.com.au
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Yellow Gum 

Yellow Gum has been learning about farm animals this term. We have had lots of fun learning about 
different farm animals as well as listening to the sounds they make. The petting zoo incursion was well 
enjoyed by everyone as the children had the opportunity to meet some of the farm animals and petted 
them.  

Everyone was quite relaxed and did not mind getting close to most of the animals. Koyuki almost got 
her hair eaten by an alpaca. Einas fed a baby goat with a bottle of milk and Asha was so close to    
kissing a rabbit! Everyone present enjoyed  the incursion. 

Race Running Bikes 

Carson Street School students were lucky enough 
to have Steve from ‘dejay’ bring a couple of race 
running bikes to school for the students to try. 

Those who had a turn thought the bikes were 
amazing! Steve is hoping to come back to Perth in 
November to host a ‘come and try’ event so watch 
this space.  
 
If you’d like further information please go to        
info@dejay.com.au or racerunning@sports.org.au 

mailto:info@dejay.com.au
mailto:racerunning@sports.org.au
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Amalie Room 9 8 August 
Zack Blue Gum 23 August 
Ian Blue Gum 25 August 
Asha Yellow Gum 17 August 

What’s on . . . what’s coming up . . .  

Wednesday 28 July Banksia assembly 9:00am 

Sunday 1 September Bunnings Cannington Sausage Sizzle - 27 Liege Street Cannington 

Monday 2 Sept - Friday 6 Sept Science Week 

Monday 9 September Great Vege Crunch and all school Healthy Lunch 

Wednesday 11 September Rose Gum assembly 9:00am 

Friday 13 September CSS Bowling Excursion 

Saturday 21 September Quiz Night - Belmont Sport and Rec Centre Abernethy Road Belmont 

Friday 27 September Last day of Term 3 

Tuesday 15 October Student’s first day of Term 4 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ROSE LINTON ON 40 YEARS 

OF TEACHING SPECIAL NEEDS  STUDENTS.   

32 OF THOSE YEARS HAVE BEEN AT  

CARSON STREET SCHOOL!   

 

 

MOVIE FUNDRAISER 
Como Rotary Club are holding a movie fundraiser on Sunday 
22 September at 4.00 pm at the Cygnet Cinema, Preston 
Street Como. The movie is Downton Abbey with Hugh 
Bonneville, Michelle Dockery and Maggie Smith.  
 
How will they move on from the TV series?  If you enjoyed 
the series you will love the movie!  
 
Tickets are $20. Contact CSS front office if you would like to 
reserve a ticket. 


